
1

Ledbetter, Heather

From: Norman Batalon <neb927@msn.com>

Sent: Sunday, August 7, 2022 12:00 PM

To: Planning

Subject: Conservation are

Sent from Mail for Windows 
I was wondering if the town would consider making the property at 20 Hancock St. a conservation area.  Growing up in the area I 
think the town would be better served if this land was a conservation area much like Joe’s Rock or Bichwold Farm.  Thank you for 
your time. 

                                                                                                                            Norman Batalon  


